
Camp Fire Before Care and Afterschool Frequently Asked Questions! 

 

Can my child attend every other day or week?  

 Yes, but tuition is due every week regardless of if the child is absent or not.  Due to pre-

determined staffing ratios, Camp Fire Before Care and Afterschool is not a drop in program.  If 

you choose to withdraw your child for 2-12 weeks, a $100.00 fee will be charged to hold 

their spot until they resume attendance.  If your child is absent 1-2 weeks, it is not 

considered a withdrawal period and full tuition will be charged. 

Do I have to have a credit card on file with Camp Fire to enroll my child in the program?  

 Yes, you can choose to have the card on file charged weekly for tuition or you may choose to 

pay by check.   If a check/money order payment in not received on time the credit card on file 

will be charged automatically.  Late pick up and late payment fees will automatically be charged 

to the card on file.  

What type of payments does Camp Fire accept?  

 Camp Fire Primetime accepts payment in the form of credit/debit card, check or money order.  

Cash is not accepted.   

When it tuition due? 

 All tuition is due on Friday for the upcoming week or the last Friday or the month for the 

upcoming month if paying monthly.  

Will there be Camp Fire programing on early release days? 

 Yes, a $5 fee will be charged for students attending Camp Fire Primetime on early release days.  
Camp Fire Primetime programing will be available from the time of release until 6:00 pm.   

Will my child’s homework be completed at Camp Fire afterschool each day? 

 Camp Fire Georgia strives to assist all participants complete their homework/studying/reading 
each day.  Multiple factors including early pick up, extracurricular activities, behavior, etc. may 
prevent us from helping your child complete their work each day.   Camp Fire staff will 
communicate with the person(s) picking up each day if the child’s work is not completed.  

 
Do I have to come into the school each day to sign my child out? 
 

 Yes, all authorized persons (including parents) must show valid identification at pick-up 
each day throughout the duration of the school year.  Students enrolled in Camp Fire 
Primetime programs will not be released to anyone under the age of 16.  

  
 
 


